TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I, Cindy, do make the following statement.

My husband, Lonnie, has maintained a good and proper conduct for well over 20+
years. He has been employed and worked hard to provide for our necessities.

It is important to me for him to be released from the required registry so he can
continue to work and we can live our life with a degree of normalcy.

It is difficult to rent a place to live and to find any employment. He has been a
better person and has not had any complaints about his conduct. It would be good
to pass this bill that provides an exit to the registry so life can move forward.
Having his name still on the registry has, and still is causing extreme hardships.

| am in favor of passing this bill.

Thank you, Cindy.



